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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON. D. C. 20855
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Soant DEC 31 1980

Docket No. STN 50-480

Westinghouse Electric Corporation

ATTN: Mr. W. M. Jacobi, General Manager
Nuclear Technology Division = .

P. 0. Box 355 =

Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230 .

-

U0 .

Dear Mr. Jacobi:

SUBJECT: TEMPORARY EXTENSION OF PRELIMINARY DESIGN APPROVAL

As you are aware, the preliminary design approval (PDA) for the RESAR-41
NSSS standard plant (PDA-3) is about to expire. The NRC is currently
considering new guidelines regarding PDA extensions. Therefore, we are
administratively granting, by this letter, a six-month extension to your
PDA until these guidelines can be developed and implemented.

Sincerely,

gérreﬁi k. Eisenhut, %‘recéor

Division of Licen.ing

cC: see next page
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Westinghouse Electric Corporation

cc:

Mr. T. M. Anderson

Nuclear Safety Department
Westinghouse Electric Corporation
P. 0. Box 355

Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230



